
For more information, visit nywea.org

A s part of NYWEA’s Work in Water program, we are looking 
for students interested in a Summer 2024 internship 
to learn about water quality management. Are you 

interested in seeing first hand the skills, technology and 
people working to ensure the water we use is recycled 
properly? Don’t miss this unique opportunity! 
Interested students need to apply here by May 26th.
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https://forms.gle/rK41RC9GAc4smrt66
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